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SUMMARY 

 
 
On 11th September the DFE issued a consultation on changes to the Schools and 
Early Years Finance Regulations 2015 for response by 13th November. 
 
  
 

RECOMMENDATIONS  
 
 
That the Schools Funding Forum considers an appropriate response to the 
proposed changes. 
  

 
 

REPORT DETAIL 
 
 

The proposed changes are set out in the DFE consultation paper attached to this 
report. 


